# **CrossPoint Corner**





# A NOTE FROM THE DIRECTOR

Dear Parents,

We will be having our  $5^{th}$  annual Bike – A –Thon on March  $8^{th}$ . We are asking the parents to raise \$100.00 per family as the money will go for a new tricycles, helmets and playground equipment for both play yards. Please turn in your pledge sheets by March  $8^{th}$  and all money is due by March  $22^{nd}$ . The child who brings in the most money will receive a bike or a Target gift card. Thank you so much for your continued support. We really appreciate it.

Thank You. Linda Mogk

## **Special Classroom Activities**

March is a fun time in the classroom as we celebrate St. Patrick's Day, Open House and the Scholastic Book Fair. All proceeds from the book fair will go to supplies and materials for the classrooms. We also are saying goodbye to winter this month and welcoming Spring. Please check with your child's teacher for any special events.

## This Month's Birthdays

March 18 - Miss Diane



March 23 - Miss Michelle

#### A Special "Thank You"

To all of the parents who donated goodies and helped in the classroom for Valentine Parties, Thank You! We could not do it without your help and support. I would also like to thank all of the parents who have signed up to help at our Bike – A – Thon on March 8th. We are looking forward to a fun and successful event.

#### **Announcements**

Registration begins March 1<sup>st</sup> for the public to fill any remaining spots for our school.

**March 11-15: Parent Appreciation Week** 

**March 25<sup>th</sup> – Scholastic Book Fair Begins** 

March 29<sup>th</sup> – Open House (School closes at 12:00 noon.)

## **Chapel Information**

March 7<sup>th</sup> - Room 106

March 14th - Room 101

March 21st - Guest Speaker

March 28th - No Chapel